
February 21st, 1929.

The President,
University of Southern California, 
los Angeles, California.

Ky dear Presidont:-
Replying to your letter of 

the 12th of February,In the absence of our own 
Principal, Sir Arthur Currie, I may say that 
I believe that conferences on methods of education 
vory often confer a great benefit on all our 
educational institutions. As far as I am personally 
concerned, I am sure that If it is possible for 
Sir Arthur Currie to go to Los Angeles during the 
summer of 1932 he will be very glad indeed to 
participate in any way in such a function.

"lth kind regards.
Very truly yours,

Acting Principal.


